

The 2 Minute Virtual Beach School Notes, Hints and Tips

Claire and Helen are bringing The 2 Minute Beach School to you virtually!

We will be publishing a new lesson every week which can be used either as stand-alone sessions or as a series of consecutive lessons. Each lesson video will last around 35-40 minutes and will include a few activities for you to get involved with from your home classroom.

Lesson 1 - welcome to our beach!

<u>Aim</u>

The aim of this session is to identify beach features, which children will do through looking around the beach with us and then drawing and labelling their own beach scene. It would be great if these can be emailed through to us after the lesson!

Who is it for?

The target audience for the sessions is primary children up to approximately age twelve. However, there is no minimum or maximum age, and anyone can be involved. Children can follow the session from home or from the classroom.

Resources

Ideally, students will need a pencil or pen and paper. They could also use crayons, felt-tips or colouring pencils for their drawing. If they haven't got these available, then children can still join in with the activities and follow along with the video.

There is a downloadable, printable worksheet to help with one of the activities but it is absolutely NOT essential to the lesson, so don't worry if you don't have access to a printer!







<u>Help</u>

Children may need help with the following during this session:

- Labelling the drawing.
- Sending their drawing to us.

Curriculum Links

This session has links to a range of curriculum areas and could be used as extension activities for teaching and learning. Links are closest to art and design (produce creative work and an analysis of it) and geography (physical features of landscapes and geographical vocabulary) although there are many areas that this session can link to.

Enrichment Activity

The 2 Minute Virtual Beach School has launched a poster competition, details of this are available separately from our website.

We hope that you and your children enjoy the session and if you've any questions then please do get in touch with Helen via email helen@2minute.org



